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24 January 2020 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
I am writing to share a staffing change with you. At the end of this term Mrs Egan 
will be retiring from St Luke’s Church of England Primary School. She has been with 
us since 2003. Mrs Egan is one of the hardest working teachers I’ve ever had the 
pleasure to work alongside. She is incredibly loyal, dedicated and committed to 
achieving the best outcomes for the children and the community of St Luke’s. 
Everyone will miss her and I’m sure you will join me in wishing her all the best in her 
retirement.  

 
To celebrate Mrs Egan‘s time at St Luke’s, the children will be performing a special 
collective worship on Tuesday 31st March at 10 am in school. We would be 
delighted if you could join us in thanking Mrs Egan for the faith, love and devotion 
she has brought to our school for the last 17 years. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 S Hardaker 

 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher  
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